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June 30,2022

Town Council

Town of Palm Beach
Post Office Box 2029
Palm Beach, FL 33480

Dear President Zeidman, Mayor Moore, and Town Council Members:

On behalf of our Chairman and Executive Committee, thank you for your past approval of our
requests to hold our Dinner Dance in Bradley Park both in 2020 and 2022. | am writing now to

request your approval once again to hold our annual Dinner Dance in Bradley Park on March 3,
2023.

The 2022 Dinner Dance, this past year, was a great success. We were grateful to have the
opportunity to gather our supporters at Bradley Park and it was especially meaningful given that
our 2021 Dinner Dance took place virtually. As a representation of our town-serving mission,
Bradley Park is the ideal location to hold the Dinner Dance and we look forward to doing so once
again with your permission.

We will make any and all accommodations necessary for approval of our request. Leading up to
our event in 2020, we worked closely with Town Staff to develop a detailed plan that we continue
to follow. Replicating our previous parking arrangement, we are grateful to the Flagler Museum
for graciously agreeing to allow our use of their parking lot once again.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter. Please let me know if | may answer
any questions or provide further information.

Singerely,

Amanda H. Skier
President & CEO
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